KAPPA MU EPSLION

Installation Ceremony for

CONNECTICUT GAMMA

at Central Connecticut State University New Britain, CT

The installation of the Connecticut Gamma Chapter of Kappa Mu Epsilon was held in the Connecticut Room of Memorial Hall on the campus of Central Connecticut State University on Friday, March 24, 2017, at 5:30 PM.

Faculty sponsor, Professor Marian Anton organized the event, and corresponding secretary Professor Mihai Bailesteanu opened the event with a welcome and led the events. Dean Faris Malhas offered a formal university welcome and opening remarks. An elegant dinner was followed by Professor Rachel Schwell, who presented an interesting talk on "What Topology Tells Us about the Nash Equilibrium." The initiation and installation ceremony was led by installing officer, KME National Historian Peter Skoner.

Participating in the ceremony were the charter officers: Zoe Anne Cramer, President; Nilay Nitin Bhatt, Vice President, Rina Saliu; Recording Secretary; and Cassady Brooke Zipkin, Treasurer. Each officer was charged with the responsibilities of the office, and each chose to accept those responsibilities. After Secretary Saliu completed describing KME's crest, the organization was declared to be the Connecticut Gamma Chapter of Kappa Mu Epsilon and the chapter's charter was presented to chapter president Cramer.

In addition to the faculty mentioned, the other faculty charter members of Connecticut Gamma include Professors Nelson Castaneda and Frederic Latour. The other student charter members of Connecticut Gamma are Olivia Baillargeon, Jeffrey Blankenship, Rong Chen, Luke D'Ascoli, Natalie Decker, Patrick Dzioba, Robert Johnston III, Heath Loder, Lilia Miller, Nicholas Pipino, Andrew Pelletier, Michael Quinonez, Landon Renzullo, Ryan Schmidt, Patryk Stolarz, Damian Szarwacki, David Thorne, Pedro Urbina, and Peter Woolard. Each initiate was invited to sign the Connecticut Gamma Chapter Roll, and was presented with a certificate, membership card, KME brochure, a program, and a KME jewelry pin.

Professor Skoner offered remarks about the history of Kappa Mu Epsilon and best wishes to the charter and future members of Connecticut Gamma. A total of 68 people attended.



